From: Roxanne Navrides

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: East Seattle school site on west Mercer
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 8:44:18 AM

Robin: please continue to keep me on the mailing list for the activities on the east Seattle school property in the
2800 block of W. Mercer Way. As you know | own the home across the street and | am interested in what’s going
on. | would like to see less than 14 homes built on that site (perhaps 10) and | would like to see a T-shaped driveway
from the west end and not multiple driveways coming out. | also feel that there needs to be some open space there
and not a tiny corner on the north of the property with a little sign. Signed , Roxanne Navrides, 2832 West Mercer

Way
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